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Diary Dates 

• 20 - 30 March - Community Action Week 

• 27 March - History Day 

• 30 March - Parents Reading Meeting, 9am or 5pm 

• 31 March - Egg Rolling 

• 31 March - Last day of term, Easter Holiday 

• 17 April - First Day of Term, Summer 1 

• 26 April - Supporting Children’s metal health session 
with parents. 

• 1 May - Bank Holiday - School and Tigers closed 

• 8 May - Bank Holiday - Coronation of King Charles III, 
school and Tigers closed are closed today 

• 9 - 12 May SATS Week 

• 17 May  - Music Day. More details to follow. 

If you have misplaced or lost a letter please contact 
the school office and we can resend a copy via Class 

Dojo 

RESPECT RESPONSIBILITY CREATIVITY KINDNESS ASPIRATION EQUALITY 

School Priorities 2023-2024 
Our School Priorities for this academic year are: 

Ashbrook Junior School 
Whole School Priorities 2022-2023 

Priority 1- Quality of Education: Writing 
Raise achievement in writing across the school resulting in accelerated pupil progress and end of KS2 outcomes are at least in line with 
national expectations. 
  

Priority 2- Leadership and Management 
Enhance the impact of Leadership and Management by embedding leadership at all levels in order to accelerate pupil progress and end of 
KS2 outcomes are at least in line with national expectations. 
  

Priority 3- Quality of Education: Curriculum 
Ensure that the curriculum is appropriately ambitious and well planned so that it is clear with sequenced curriculum content and  
progression, and the curriculum impact is robustly evaluated. 

At the end of each half term I will keep you updated on the activities / outcomes that we have achieved towards these. 

           History Day. 

On Monday next week we will be immersing ourselves in a day of history, exploring how 
things have impacted on our lives today. 

                                                  Mr Gregory 

Sadly, Mr Gregory will be leaving us at the end of this term to take up the post of Deputy 
Headteacher at one of our Transform Trust schools. 

Mars Class will be taught by Mrs Johnstone and Mrs Trueman for the summer term. 

I’m sure that you will all join me in wishing Mr Gregory the best of luck in this exciting 
promotion. 

House Team Competition 

This week we held our first House Team Benchball Tournament of the year. A massive 
Thank You to Mr Huntingdon for organising a fantastic event that was enjoyed by all. 

Children were allocated House Team points for showing our School Values of  

RESPECT, RESPONSIBILTY, CREATIVITY, KINDNESS, ASPIRATION and EQUALITY. 

It was a very close call but the overall winners were RED team. Well done. They now hold 
the trophy until the next competition. 

 Egg Rolling. 

On Friday 31 March 2023 (last day of term) we will be holding an egg rolling event. To take part children will need to bring a HARD 
BOILED EGG, labelled with their name or decorated in to school. 

There will be prizes for the eggs that get nearest the coin. Be creative...It will be an Eggtraordinary event!! 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCLLO-IKz08gCFYRCFAodjbkKfg&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.milestonemktg.com%2Fcontact%2Ftwitter-logo%2F&psig=AFQjCNFs3lTHcS0pq0WRxUdmROuAJ5YpOQ&ust=1445511199723099


SAFEGUARDING 

“Everybody's Business” 

It is everyone’s responsibility to do something if there are concerns that a child is suffering from or is at risk of significant harm. 

 

The safeguarding@ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk is monitored throughout the day.  If you have any concerns that a child is a risk of 

serious harm then contact Call Derbyshire on 01629 533190 or visit http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/startingpoint  

NSPCC is a free 24 hour, 365 days a year helpline on 0808 800500 or visit www.nspcc.org.uk 
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Attendance Awards 

                 

 Congratulations to VENUS Class who received highest attendance for week ending 24 March 2023. 

 

Team Points  

Week Ending 24 March 2023 

SATURN Team were the winners for this week and the  
individual team members with the highest number of points  

within each team were:  

Charlie S, George W, Ivan F, Roman H, Quinn G, Honey P, Flynn B, 
Edie P, Max E-M, Alex F, Finley E, Johanna F, Ewan R, Felix P, Ara-

bella P, Cole W, Jake S, Diana L, Megan R, Lewsi W, Mason F, Isabel-
la M, Archie W and Preston P. 

Living Our School Value’s Awards. 

Week Ending 24 March 2023. 

Lewis M, Harry A,JJ T, Madeleine H, Gethin J, Jayden S, Joe D, 
Elma D, Jake T-E, Xander-Ray B, Izzy P and Cole W. 

Reading Awards  

Week ending 24 March 2023 

    

    Silver:  Daisy T. 

 

     

    Bronze:   
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                          Comic Relief 

Thank you for all your kind donations for Comic Relief.  

It was great to see everyone taking part by either wearing red or non-uniform.  As a school we raised £94 in donations. 
Thank you very much. 

Book Donations 

If you have any books at home that your child has finished reading and you feel other children could benefit from them, we would be grateful of 
any donations for our school library. 

Parents Reading Meeting. 

 

Just a reminder that there is a Parent’s Reading Meeting on Thursday 30 March 2023. 

There are two times for the meeting, 9am and 5pm. 

During the meeting, there will be the opportunity to find out about the reading curriculum, how and why it is delivered in school, the role it plays 
and many other things. 

                                                                         Boy’s Football Team 

Our boy’s football team played this week against Longmoor. The team showed RESPECT, CREATIVITY and RESPONSIBILITY 
and all worked as a team, they drew both games. 

Well Done Ashbrook Football Team. 

                             Community Action Week 

All classes over the next two weeks will be taking part in getting to know our community and showing off all the skills that Ashbrook have.  

Keep an eye out for Art work appearing in shop windows soon. 

 

              Year 3/4 Enrichment Day 

WOW…... what a day and what a turn out for the parent/carer participation. Thank you all very much for taking the time to join in with the bread  
making activities. 

Year 3/4, have spent the morning taking part in Nerf Wars this morning, Paceball this afternoon, art and craft sessions and for DT,  parents and 
children have all took part in bread making. There should be a lovely smell over the village tonight when everyone has to cook their bread. 

The enrichment day continues tonight, with our very first school sleepover. Lots of different activities have been planned along with a chippy tea 
from, Our Plaice, in the village. 

Look out in the future newsletters for Enrichment Days for the rest of our year groups.  

  

http://www.ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk/




 

                                                          All coaches and  staff are DBS checked and verified. 


